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The November 22 deadline for entry to the South Shields Grand Prix is just four days away.

South Shields is returning for a second year running and is the fourth stop on this year’s circuit.

Among those already confirmed to take part is the Men’s Winner from South Shields last year, Craig Howieson,
as last year’s overall Women’s GP series winner, Karina LeFevre.

Please click here for more information and to enter.
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